STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

July 20, 1983

TONEY ANAYA PQOST OFFICE BOX 1980
GOVERNOR HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88240
(505) 383-6161

Celeron 0il & Gas Company
P. 0. Box 52088
Lafayette, La. 70505

Attention Mr. Clyde A. Adcock, dJdr.
Re: Plugging of State No. 1, Unit I

Section 33, T-13-S, R-38-E

Lea County, New Mexico
Dear Mr. Adcock:
There was apparently some misunderstanding regarding the verbal instruc-
tions I gave for plugging the subject well, and the 100' plug required to
be set at the top of the salt was omitted. Since this is one of the more
important plugs, and the only one set between the salt and the fresh water,
I feel that it is imperative that the well be re-entered and the plug set.
This should not entail a great deal of additional work.
Please advise as to your intent in this regard.
Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District 1
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CELERON Oil and Gas Company
P. O. Box 52088
Lafayette, Louisiana 70505-2088
Drilling & Production Department (318) 233-8940

July 12, 1983

State of New Mexico
Energy and Minerals Dept.
0il Conservation Division
Hobbs District Office
P.O0. Box 1980

Hobbs, NM 88240

ATTN: Mr. Jerry Sexton
Dear Mr. Sexton,

Please find enclosed (6) six corrected copies each of forms C-103 and C-105
along with summaries of Drill Stem Tests 1, 2, 3 & 4. I would like to
apologize for the delay in returning these forms. In your letter
requesting additional information on the plug above the salt section, it
was cased off with pipe and a permanent retainer was cemented at 4568' in
pipe along with a top plug. Cement was brought to surface on both the
13-3/8" and 9-5/8" casing. If any further information is required

please do not hesitate to contact me.

Again my apologies on the delay.

Yours truly,

Y‘)x\.‘ R WAt N
Clyde A. Adcock, Jr. \Q(kﬁLQEL
Drilling Engineer ’

Enclosure
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